
 
 

PRESS INFORMATION 

 

HCIL to replace Fuel Return Pipe in 64,428 units of diesel variants of City and 

25,782 units of diesel variants of Mobilio 
 

New Delhi, 10 December 2015: Honda Cars India Ltd (HCIL) today announced that it would recall 64,428 

units of diesel variants of Honda City manufactured from Dec’13 to Jul’15 and 25,782 units of diesel 

variants of Honda Mobilio manufactured from Jun’14 to Jul’15 to voluntary replace the Fuel Return Pipe 

of these vehicles.  

 

There is a possibility that in some of these cars, the Fuel Return Pipe may come out, resulting in fuel 

leakage and leading to engine stoppage.  

 

The Fuel Return Pipe and related parts will be replaced free of cost at HCIL dealerships across India from 

19th December 2015 in a phased manner and the owners will be contacted individually. The customers 

can also check whether their car is covered under this campaign by submitting their 17 character alpha-

numeric Vehicle Identification Number (VIN) on the special microsite which has been created on the 

company’s website (www.hondacarindia.com).  

 

About Honda Cars India Ltd 

  

Honda Cars India Ltd., (HCIL) leading manufacturer of passenger cars in India was established in 

December 1995 with a commitment to provide Honda’s latest passenger car models and technologies, 

to the Indian customers. HCIL has two state-of-the-art manufacturing facilities at Greater Noida, U.P and 

Tapukara, Distt. Alwar, Rajasthan.  

  

The company’s product range includes Honda Brio, Honda Jazz, Honda Amaze, Honda Mobilio, Honda 

City and Honda CR-V. The company has a strong sales and distribution network with 263 facilities in 172 

cities spread across the country.  
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